WORKING FOR THE COMMUNITY

Banff, Macduff and District Men's Shed

28-01-20 ref 19-41

Dear Sirs
New Premises for Banff, Macduff and District Men’s Shed.

Deveron District Age Concern is proud to be associated with Banff, Macduff and District
Men's Shed ( Mens Shed)  The Mens Shed has helped to make improvements to our
charity shop and we have used some of our shop sales revinue to provide financial
assistance to the Mens Shed. We consider that the Mens Shed activities are providing
important community benefits.

We are aware that Mens Shed premises are restrictive and expensive to limit their activities.
Establishing a new base at the former Kingswell Nursery is considered to be a sensible
solution. Deveron District Age Concern fully supports the Mens Shed proposals for a new
home.

In conclusion, Deveron District Age Concern supports the Mens Shed move to the former
Kingswell Nursery. We consider that these new premises will improve the benefits that
Mens Shed can provide to the local community.

regards

-Hon. Treasurer, Deveron District Age Concern.
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